Hs

Little Pastures,
Hood Lane,
Cloughton,

Scarborough,
North Yorkshire,
YO13 0AT

30" May 12016
Dear Ms Saunders

Your Reference: NYM/20126/0349/FL.

We wish to protest about the proposed development of the newly
erected Stable/Garage/Studio with WC etc. building at Rockhaven, Newlands
Road, Cloughton. This is nothing less than another ploy to get an extra
dwelling in this beautiful part of the North York Moors National Park. We are
certain this was always the intention when plans were forwarded and passed
for this building in 2010 and we protested when they last tried to sneak an
amendment in to create a dwelling in 2013. If permission is granted then a
precedent will be set for anyone else wishing to get around the planning laws
in a National Park.

Yours sincerely,

Ronald & Joan Greenfield.






